
 

Office of Student Life 
Student Center Hours: 

 
Monday—Thursday 

8 a.m.—7 p.m.  
Friday 

8 a.m.—5 p.m.  
——————— 

 

Telephone: 
909-384-4474 

 

——————— 
 

The Office of Student Life is 
located in Campus  

Center Room 128 (next to the 
Bookstore, under the stairs). 

 

——————— 
 

What’s Happening is a bi-
weekly newsletter informing 

the campus of Office of  
Student Life, Associated Stu-
dent Government, Inter Club 
Council and student club-led 

events happening across 
campus.  

 

——————— 
 

Additional San Bernardino 
Valley College events can 

also be found online at: 
www.valleycollege.edu 

(Master Calendar), 
Screens in the Campus  

Center Cafeteria,  
www.valleycollege.edu/
Student_Life/events.php 
(Office of Student Life  

Webpage)  
 

——————— 
Don’t see your event?   

Forward event details  to 
Sara Glasgow at  

sglasgow@valleycollege.edu 
for inclusion in the next 

What’s Happening 

Our Mission:  San Bernardino Valley College provides quality education and services that support a diverse community of learners. 

What’s Happening?! 

The San Bernardino Valley College Office of Student Life Bi-Weekly Newsletter 

March 25, 2011 

The Architecture Club is looking for volunteers to help construct the INCREDIBLE EDIBLE  
GARDEN in front of the Campus Police Station. For more information contact Professor 
Judy Jorgensen at (909) 384-1609. 

 
See a member of the Human Services Association from now until Wednesday, April 20 to 

purchase a ticket for a chance to win one of several EASTER BASKETS. Tickets are $1 
each, $5 for 7, or $10 for 15.   

 
Have questions, comments or concerns about the campus?  Have ideas about events or classes?  

Bring them to the Associated Student Government STUDENT VOICE FORUM Tuesday, 
March 29, at 9:30 a.m. in CC139.    

 
M.E.Ch.A. de SBVC  invites you to celebrate the legacy of Cesar Chavez at their annual  

CESAR CHAVEZ DINNER Wednesday, March 30 from 6 p.m.—9 p.m. in CC139. For more 
information contact Professor Ed Gomez at (909) 384-8596. 

 
The Tumaini Club is sponsoring SPEAK YOUR SOUL poetry reading, and words of expression 

every other Wednesday throughout the semester.  Dates include 3/30, 4/13, 4/27, and 
5/11 from11:30 a.m.-12:45 p.m. in the Library Viewing Room.   

 
Some say laughter is the best medicine. To find out for yourself, check out the APRIL FOOL’S 

DAY SPECTACULAR hosted by the Comedy Club Friday, April 1 in LA100 at 4 p.m. This 
free event will feature skits and improv.    

 
Select Associated Student Government members will represent SBVC at the STUDENT  

SENATE FOR CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGES SPRING GENERAL ASSEMBLY 
themed Keepers of the Dream: Moving Forward in Solidarity for training on effective advo-
cacy, shared governance, state and federal legislative updates, and the opportunity to 
share information and network with students from each of the 112 California Community 
Colleges, April 1-3, in Sacramento.   

 
Members of Alpha Gamma Sigma, the California Community College Scholastic Honor Soci-

ety, will travel to the ALPHA GAMMA SIGMA HONOR SOCIETIES’ 85TH ANNUAL 
SPRING CONVENTION April 2 in Ontario.  The convention is designed to inspire leader-
ship in chapter members.  

 

It’s COOKIE DOUGH SALE time! Sponsored by the Culinary Arts Club—orders accepted 
through April 12! Prices run from $5—$7.50 for assorted flavors.   

The Culinary Arts Club presents  

The Silent Auction  
Friday, April 8, 2011from 5 p.m.—9 p.m. in The Sunroom 

Enjoy a delicious three course meal 
Featuring salad, olive tapenade stuffed chicken breasts,  

Mediterranean vegetable medley, vegetable risotto and tiramisu 
Enjoy multiple live demonstrations  

View and taste shrimp scampi, steak diane, olive tapenade, and bananas foster 
Enter to win amazing prizes  

Prizes include Chef Stacy Meyer preparing a meal for you and a guest, culinary students  
preparing a meal for you and a guest, lunch at The Sunroom Restaurant, art work, gift  

certificates and more!!  (Prize tickets sold separately.) 
Tickets are $30 per person  


